
Dan Ingersoll 
epartment of Anthropology 

University of Massachusetts 
Amherst, Massachusetts 01002 

Dear Dr. Ingersoll: 

Augus t 9 , 1972 

I have talked with Don about the obtuse angle paper and 
we think it would be bes t to publish it first in Tebim1. This 
is partly because people look for most of his papers there and 
par tly because it i s one that can be published this autumn. 

If you would still like to use the paper in your collection 
of essays, this i s all right wi t h us. It may be less attractive 
to you if all of your papers are being published for the first 
time . Please let us know soon as I wil l be going on leave 
September 7. 
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cc: Don Crabtree ✓ 
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Sincerely yours, 

Earl H. Swanson 
Director 
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